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LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements

Louisiana Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics
Annual Meeting

Congratulations to Dr. Raghubir Mangat who
received the 2022 Master Pediatrician Award at the
Louisiana AAP Annual Meeting in Baton Rouge over
the weekend!

Multiple Department of Pediatrics faculty and house
officers participated in the CME Conference with oral
and poster presentations:

Oral Presentations:
Caroline Straatmann: Hematuria and
Proteinuria in Children
Colleen LeBlanc: Eosinophilic Esophagitis: What Is It and How Do We
Manage These Patients?
Andrew Abreo: Peanut Allergy: Past, Present, and Future
Ashley Farge and Julie Gallois: What Pediatricians Want to Know about
the Use of Supplementary Feedings in the Healthy Term Breastfed Infant
Marcie Houser: Incorporating Anti-Obesity Medications into Pediatric
Practice
Rachelle Daris, Resident Presentation: The Puffiness You Don't Want to
Miss
Kyle Fulton: Head Shape Evaluation in Infants and Young Children

Poster Presentations: 

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/139e0eca-0f7e-43f4-ae87-7a0e35c4b50a.pdf


Devyn Rohlfs-Rivera and Jay Hescock: A Case of Wernicke
Encephalopathy in a Patient with Autism Disorder and Restrictive Eating
Rachel Lambert, Elizabeth Alonso-Rubiano, Zach LeBlanc, Andrew
Abreo, Ricardo Gomez: An Unexpected Potentially Fatal Diagnosis In A
Child With Nephrotic Syndrome: Impact of Genetic Testing

GME Professional's Day
On behalf of the entire Department of Pediatrics, Happy GME Professionals
Day to our dedicated coordinators, managers, and administrators! Thank you
to CH Office of Medical Education for the brunch to celebrate on Friday!

The Association of Hospital Medicine (AHME) and the Council of Program
Administrators and Coordinators (COPAC) designated Friday, August 19, 2022
as GME Professionals Day. The effective leadership and administration of
graduate medical education is highly dependent on the knowledge, skills, and



attitudes Coordinators possess and the dedication they exhibit in supporting
the designated institutional officials, program directors, faculty members,
fellows, residents, and medical students with whom they interact. Thank you to
CH Office of Medical Education for the brunch to celebrate on Friday!

SSPR Call for Abstracts: Deadline
October 7, 2022

Click here for the 2023 Southern Regional
Meetings call for Abstracts.

Meeting Date: 2-4 Feb 2023, Hotel Intercontinental,
New Orleans

Abstract Deadline: Friday, October 7, 2022, 11:59
PM EST

Trainees are encouraged to apply for the SSPR/APA Trainee Travel Award at
the time of abstract submission: The candidate must be a student, resident, or
fellow. They must be the first author/presenter of the abstract accepted for
presentation. Approximately 25 winning candidates will receive a travel stipend
of $500.

 Last Chance -
Order Your LSU Pediatrics Patagonia Fleece Today!

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/74784860-a5f8-4a5b-991b-f46bc409fcfd.pdf


Patagonia order form - https://forms.gle/bnxeSWywfNvpdAmBA 

Payment options will be Venmo @kayla-griese and Zelle phone number is 303-
261-7258.

Orders/Payment due by August 26.

Questions - kgries@lsuhsc.edu

Jacket - $142
Vest - $108
Both - $250

 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

August Video: One Minute Preceptor

Efficient teaching during day to day clinical work IS possible. This short video
demonstrates and breaks down the One Minute Preceptor technique for
concise clinical teaching. Whether you're new to teaching or an old pro, adding
more tools and techniques will help us all achieve excellence in our
educational mission.

https://vimeo.com/76305964

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FbnxeSWywfNvpdAmBA&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cd8b5274cbf9f4a2c2b4208da6b3dd525%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637940210577810998%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cgzXD%2FRL7yGRGy16uHlQ1%2FG5z%2BtCmKzPH4XDVdsnBAw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kgries@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001dHODZhdcfjQaQXjzHU5rphhyRlOntQ2Y7hQyGCxEQDulLpYOxiexGVGxfZ-Gn2J7zaNIqLrK5hZ-VD8cuSHa2jWlwmAqZx4tMRzwNeGr3tzf_xH6UXdafRdUtiUpKVbqGYQXJ3Ix1xQ9a6ufVrv14w%3D%3D%26c%3DTCvMoQv0LfFWr3EuRLlj7D2GERmiqEfid_GzGHjJhbGVjyxWYTQpTw%3D%3D%26ch%3DQzFQ-mlMlGPS7nb6Kw31QU_7l1SuvO6YwFtTakRIPZUmUkbvvwbR2A%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C987eefc57f37450485fb08da73c21b05%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637949574754308308%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qU7BHNKAA1pEGJzBBwi5eFsVJASwJdhFw%2FK4j6Ruwj4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/faculty_dev_presentations.aspx
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/medical_education/graduate/MEDS/default.aspx
https://dl.acgme.org/pages/faculty


​please contact Amy Creel.

 

CHNOLA Announcements
 

Report your flu-like symptoms
Please notify Employee Health at 504.962.6270 if you have any flu-like
symptoms before reporting to work. Symptoms may include cough, congestion,
headache, with or without fever.

 ​Hybrid Grand Rounds
 

Participants can join Grand Rounds in the Hospital Large Conference Rooms or online.
A limited number of lunches will be provided for participants in the

Large Conference Room, so please arrive early!

For those who prefer an Outlook Calendar Reminder for Grand Rounds, please
click here for directions that walk you through creating a recurring reminder.

mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001HgRvQ6UTYNMYgQ_4cloGR0_9lP4m0TUea_7sgqCB9ERDMTshoa0rFIk5tNOC_k4kUM9C7oQItVIHeKGFP84W2jknnv47i_OQ6ViEEt_BaHNzR2PxaTsP3eS6LhpURjiy1R_BNRdRBKneMbx1AHe9adPAt1rC1bBA5qpt6xSstnFwAH3ORp-YPwrAjSj507Ykwbl3NL1sXrlZ8NdHY1iEz5D4XP6xz3MdYiWvP0E7pmdxfeyDizLaYSz7Pda9Wjy2j1G5MoDMXkQTD1gmSV2dVGd0Kgap42p2iecbUFb7aeOhH8nC85oMw7rLhs9EW5BoIvhRczG_gFIkajuaStLuTDzBVqT72bw6HmzTqPccvDdkjVZ3vi1z6UJLy15uofdhEqsDNbUv4h9bvb4EvlxZhxB0CwZ65FY7bMqU-d4OZ5Qpsm7qrxQduGhQcmPhAGqjPdz2MM1Wvmdp98Nu7RSyFdaJIQIH3S4LDalUwIzch4RsnVdRi_4ijggUvcD_kSnVkyAopHiAFuQcyT8_Gl8bet2m2hDJlV1C1MM8QIOY6BQxGhXNrIiom1bRq4H50IuWGddXEjBtLUz_u07qSAYDBQU-HAynJryowZ6re_3MPCCjC36DqLp1mIR_EjOJrvYwlaKX_BZBXGZAN_qE2g1ciMh1RatQ7ZQz__9B2f4JO63aXbvXabzGz8AS6fldwava7mE6ggU8vpmmZipGleNuXfq3jBzSuABRU_prc1MbLOUIYzR5tIQ7ZjCwkKmX9ZtB5VPa6N2QHR8XA39fTWDArRC1aKK6FuboxmnZIIuc8qr57K67ve5ZZaLK15hFVjN_ed7FXkrjleNvncjGB45kSYWRbTphVZpChcjsO8jfHiF14UlWmMKG9o-6xTR8P13n9RFdWbjGf2hKRetSy3TCJqr_9W0CjmpIiYrXSkJQm_CYLS85WMxU1Itysww_jBQHKKSgaVzCygY0iEM1DZHxgHpCSxgV0n52tBk31DKgBxdzZP3lhzcc7AyI4M60uWDddh47ZJaDxSGHu8Bf1Q9Eb2McGGlgjCKMJV12nKTwWMQ_qZw4uHBdFW3EL7_l3ZyQsUodtM1goGK8COZAdwvmFmAhUzoEof8qG_Sfm0rWOLcBdpykSKupZ7vWo6pbdTV2f1RN7hicsCmzmLwLy7k1Qg3aqFywpR3SoT0unnEhO7uDRl3UzPPcvuiH8YiAD6g7tf3bVyLsi40BL5Hnn0YgMg%3D%3D%26c%3DQ-FjRl3KSnUC5N-9F0RoVOOx1KnCXlyh-DikGXGPD4jmOpdsWeH-eQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DkCvV4UdZlXbs8GVBQgwPrhYgL1ZpMSJEYbSmvEy4mAsCOy5rtkFtUg%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C321d01e3ecc442aac2ee08da48981422%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637902115284946089%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bkhjCm1%2F%2FZhuUot6mJJL0KHrmg%2BOyewpEZ%2B2bmZ5D%2BY%3D&reserved=0


 
 

Department Wellness
CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

The Kelsey Bradley Favrot Memorial

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6eab8f4d-216f-4575-83d5-8b4563d931c6.pdf


Run/Walk 5K and Half Mile Is Back!
Sunday, October 9, 2022

Let's build a Dept of Pediatrics contingent at this beloved
annual event that expands pediatric neurocare in New
Orleans, benefiting the LSU Health New Orleans

Department of Neurosurgery Brain Tumor Care. Click here for more
information.

 

Other Announcements
Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Campus COVID-19 Updates
Please review Dr. Christian Winters' updated campus guidelines as of
June 2022. (information)

LSUHSC COVID Self-Reporting (information)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

GeauxHealth! is a collaboration between LSU and Tulane residents to
create a resource guide promoting medical trainee awareness of social
determinants of health as well as providing a tool for easy use in clinic
and during discharge planning. Check out more info here and on their
website: https://geauxhealth.org/

Research and Grants
Updated: Several Avenues of Stats Support, Education and Consultation
(information) (using stats models through CITI)

New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU
(information)

Administrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2022-2023 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, Admin Staff).

 

Department Anniversaries
The following employees celebrate another year with the department this

month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Diego Aviles, 28 years

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgive.lsuhealthfoundation.org%2Fpage.redir%3Ftarget%3Dhttp%253a%252f%252fraceroster.com%252fevents%252f2022%252f62145%252fkelsey-bradley-favrot-memorial-runwalk%26srcid%3D18337%26srctid%3D1%26erid%3D3101265%26trid%3Ddd267374-1a12-411c-b5d3-8e82c94e2f10&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C75b0eedde4454528c16208da6b383070%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637940186311068956%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4nQEfJamugW1cMIewgg5utt6aT7%2F6%2F8XUJhwHRa3F8s%3D&reserved=0
https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pulse/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5ea4e97b-558d-46e6-9247-2f3a65f16b20.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/90ca5bce-2f7e-4c0c-8005-e805216a9d30.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/f2b9e87f-121c-4765-9d6b-50b7a9d060df.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/a8d11c82-204e-42f2-9440-3ee3aba28e82.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgeauxhealth.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cbe325cf92ba744714b3a08d9be84028f%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637750296443373298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FZNBboWdXdSmNREZO99Yin0ZwCkoxOAeN3w9f%2BYrDV4%3D&reserved=0
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/d50e6c32-a4b3-4b46-86af-7b89db7aeb5a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/bce1aed2-3426-4809-abd4-fc0094334136.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/c03570ca-8213-44ff-9e60-66495658574f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/6dc70167-baa4-4da6-acaa-cd2e3f0bf357.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5613f0c3-d0c8-4d31-a28e-9e7a309b2215.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/89f28a36-68d9-4f09-90a8-4bbf2009b7ac.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/725488d6-db36-4a84-b58f-8bfda45448ff.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/c8278b71-db50-4a2f-b16b-d092be389a0d.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/0c8612c8-4a9f-4eaf-81bb-209148d6d524.pdf


Gary Duhon, 23 years
Jerussa Aita-Levy, 22 years

Caroline Straatmann, 7 years
Nihal Godiwala, 6 years
William Morgan, 6 years

Elizabeth Wisner, 5 years
James Krulisky, 4 years
Alexis Morvant, 4 years

Colleen LeBlanc, 3 years
Rebecca Taliancich, 3 years

Sergio Bartakian, 1 year
Zachary Daniels, 1 year
Mary Johnson, 1 year

Peter Joslyn 1 year
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